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 Hi there, 
I would like to make a comment re the solar feed in tariff for your consideration. I'm 
fortunate to be on a high feed-in tariff but for customers receiving only 5c kWh that is just 
absurd. I suggest that the feed in tariff should be linked to the price per kWh that the 
retailer charges the customer. For example 50% of the cost to the customer should be 
received back for any excess solar power fed back into the grid, with no maximum limits. 
That way nobody gets ripped off. Retailers obtain a source of cheap power, especially during 
the peak periods when solar is producing at it's peak, and customers get a reasonable and 
fair rate for the power they put back into the grid. 
 
We should be encouraging more solar rooftop systems in order to reduce our reliance on 
dirty coal-powered stations (and there is no such thing as clean coal) to help the 
environment and reduce pollution. 
 
Please accept this submission to your enquiry. 
 
 
 

 

 


